
 

February 17, 2022 

Price Increase Announcement 
 
 

To our Valued Customers: 
 
 

Due to continuing increases in raw materials and freight, Grabber Construction Products will 
implement the following increases effective March 18th, 2022. 

 

• Grabber Adhesives and Caulks (GSCSF, GDWAW, GDWAV, GSFAW, GSFAV, 747, other) +9% 

• Grabber Scaffolding, Step Ups, Drywall Carts (GS6, GUC5, GDC3, 896, GSU4, other) +40% 

• Grabber Bulk Hand Drive and Drywall Nails +15% 

• Small Pack Hand Drive and Drywall Nails +30% 

• Titebond Adhesives +9% 
 
 
 
Please reach out to your Grabber Representative for new price sheets, questions, or concerns. Purchases 
ahead of the increase date may not exceed historical volumes for the period.     
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued business and support of Grabber. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Mike Toole - Vice President of Sales  
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